

Newtown Linford Primary School

Fortnightly Bulletin 3rd October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We've had a brilliant couple of weeks of learning beyond the classroom! Our residential at Hagg Farm was a great success, with the children thoroughly enjoying their time exploring the outdoors. Meanwhile, Linford and Bradgate have had fantastic visits to Stonehurst Farm, full of hands-on experiences and fun from petting animals to tractor rides.



Individuality
Excellence
Adventures
This terms
focus is –

Excellence

School Values

Thank you for your continued support, especially with the temporary parking arrangements at The Linford while The Bradgate undergoes refurbishment — your understanding is much appreciated. Finally, a huge thank you to our amazing Teaching Assistants as we celebrate National Teaching Assistants' Day. Your dedication makes a real difference every day! Warm Regards, Mr Chapple

School Journalists

Old John went on residential to Hagg Farm and had a great time. During our stay, we spent time abseiling, rock climbing and rock hopping.

We slept at night in our dorm which had bunk beds. The food was delicious, we had breakfast every morning with cereal, crossiants and toast and in the evening we had pizza and lasagne. On the way back we stopped off at Blue John Cavern to explore deep underground. We had the best time creating

memories with our friends.



Leicester numbers 2024-25

32 schools

87 classes

2500 young people

Linked Schools Project

This year, Tyburn are taking part in an exciting project and will be collaborating with a school in Leicester City—Kristna Avanti. The two matched classes are taking part in the Schools Linking programme, exploring identity, building friendships, and strengthening community connections. Rooted in intergroup contact theory, the programme includes meaningful online and in-person exchanges, collaborative social action projects, and activities that children can share with their families — extending the impact beyond the classroom. In the summer term, pupils will celebrate their achievements nationally during Schools Linking Celebration Week.



Stonehurst Farm

Linford and Bradgate classes have both had a wonderful time visiting Stonehurst Farm. The children made us extremely proud on the days, representing the school brilliantly and having lots of fun with the animals and even getting a tractor ride around the farm.



The PTA are organising a pumpkin carving competition again this year. Pumpkins to be brought into school on 31st October for judging. More details to follow!

Parents evenings

Old John Coffee and Cake @ Village Hall

Harvest Festival @ All Saints

Tyburn - final swimming lesson

Half Term

Bhangra dancing sessions in school

PTA Disco @ Village Hall

Tyburn Iron Age trip

Old John Forest School

Dates for your Diary

Monday 6th and Wednesday 8th October

Thursday 9th October 11am

Thursday 9th October 2pm (2 adults per family due to limited space)

Friday 10th October

w/c Monday 20th October

Tuesday 28th October

Saturday 1st November

Friday 7th November

Friday 7th November (4 weeks)

